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Celebration Awards 
Friday 25th February 2022 

 

Hawk           Julian, Suthinee 

Eagle           Hank, Evie 

Kestrel         Frankie, Matthew  

Swift            Harry, Arya-Rose 

Owl              Aylah-Rose, Kuzey  

Wagtail         Lily, Luke  

Kingfisher      Arthur 

Robin            Dawson 

Woodpecker  Lacey 

Puffin            Kate, Harrison 

 

Wagtail Class Assembly 
Well done to the children in Wagtail 
class for their amazing assembly this 
morning. It was wonderful to share in 
their learning that they presented well 
through, art, music, speaking and 
maths. Their singing was fantastic and a 
clever way of remembering lots of 
information. Never underestimate how 
much confidence is needed to stand up 
in front of so many people. 
 

Reception Airport 
The children in the 
reception classes had a 
wonderful time flying to 
Paris, Egypt or the Arctic. 
They made passports and 
tickets and travelled by 
plane to their chosen 
destination. Don’t forget 
to ask them what they 
had to do at check in!   

 

Safeguarding 
We take safeguarding very seriously in 
school. Internet safety is just one 
element of safeguarding. As more and 
more children become active online 
from an earlier age, it is important that 
we all educate ourselves of the potential 
dangers that exist. Please click on the 
links below to watch videos and listen to 
podcasts about online safety. 
https://www.podbean.com/media/share/
pb-4byrr-
1055ae7?utm_campaign=w_share_ep&
utm_medium=dlink&utm_source=w_sha
re 
 
https://www.escb.co.uk/campaigns/onlin
e-safety/ 
 

Empty Milk Bottles 
Please would you save your empty 2 
litre plastic milk bottles. The staff and 
children in the reception 
classes have a plan for 
them. They will need to be 
clean and have their lid on. 
Please give all bottles in at 
the office or to staff in the 
reception classes. Thank you. 
 

World Book Day 
Don’t forget to dress as 
your favourite book 
character on Thursday 
3rd March. You may 
even come dressed as a 
word! We have lots of 
exciting learning 

planned in school to promote a love of 
reading. Will the children work out who 
the mystery readers are?  

https://www.podbean.com/media/share/pb-4byrr-1055ae7?utm_campaign=w_share_ep&utm_medium=dlink&utm_source=w_share
https://www.podbean.com/media/share/pb-4byrr-1055ae7?utm_campaign=w_share_ep&utm_medium=dlink&utm_source=w_share
https://www.podbean.com/media/share/pb-4byrr-1055ae7?utm_campaign=w_share_ep&utm_medium=dlink&utm_source=w_share
https://www.podbean.com/media/share/pb-4byrr-1055ae7?utm_campaign=w_share_ep&utm_medium=dlink&utm_source=w_share
https://www.podbean.com/media/share/pb-4byrr-1055ae7?utm_campaign=w_share_ep&utm_medium=dlink&utm_source=w_share
https://www.escb.co.uk/campaigns/online-safety/
https://www.escb.co.uk/campaigns/online-safety/
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Windy Weather 
We certainly have had some 
windy days over the last few 
weeks. I hope you have not 
suffered too much damage to 
property as a result. Mr. 
Newbold came in to school 
just before the start of term to 
find a tree on our sensory 
room and his shed in the 
trees!  
 

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt 
Following the PTFA meeting on 
Wednesday, plans are underway for the 
Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday 26th 
March from 11.00am to 1.00pm. Tickets 
will be on sale in advance. More 
information coming soon. 
 

Owl Photos 
The photos that were taken by Night 
Owls have now been sent home. If you 
wish to order one through school you 
must return the form and money by 
Thursday 10th March. 
 

100 Whizzy Words 
Well done to Holly and Arthur in Robin 
class for learning to read their 100 
whizzy words. Keep on trying your best 
children so that you will be able to read 
your 100 words too. 
 

Rocket Points 
Blue rocket team were the winners this 
week with 156 smiley faces. Please 
encourage your child to demonstrate 
our rocket rules and school values.  
 

Close the Vocabulary Gap 
This week’s Word of the Week is: 
Echo 
 
This week’s Question of the Week is:  
If you could be a sound, what would 
it be? 

 
Tidy Classroom 
Owl class was voted the 
tidiest classroom in school 
this week. Well done 
everyone. 

 
Attendance  
Swift class had the best 
attendance this week of 100%. 
Robin, Swift, Hawk and 
Kingfisher classes achieved 
100% punctuality.  
 

Family Support 

Sharon McCormick is our Home/School  
Liaison Worker. If you are struggling  
with your child’s behaviour at home; 
bedtimes and mornings are a 
nightmare; your child is a fussy eater or 
struggles to leave you at school time, 
then Sharon may be able to help. She is 
available to support any parent/carers 
who may need advice or support. She 
can also help with other issues affecting 
families for example: divorce, 
separation, bereavement, housing 
issues and benefits. If she cannot help 
you personally, then she can refer to 
more specialised services who will be 
expert in their field. Sharon is available 
Monday - Wednesday between 7.45am-
4pm. Parents/carers are welcome to 
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email her on 
Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk. You can 
contact her on 01376552393 or 
07714621666. 
 
Alternatively, come to one of her drop in 
sessions in school between 8.00am  
and 9.00am on one of the following 
Mondays: 
8th March 
29th March 
26th April 
24th May 
21st June 
19th July 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

28.2.22 Governor 
Curriculum 
meeting 

6.30pm 

3.3.22 World Book Day Day 
 

11.3.22 Drumming 
workshop 

Day 

14.3.22 Non-Pupil Day 
 

 

18.3.22 Comic Relief 
 

 

21.3.22 Nursery Stay & 
Play 

8.45-
11.15am 

21.3.22 Nursery Stay & 
Play 

12.30-
1.45pm 

25.3.22 Nursery Stay & 
Play 

8.45-
11.15am 

25.3.22 Nursery Stay & 
Play 

12.30-
1.45pm 

26.3.22 PTFA Easter Egg 
Hunt 

11.00- 
1.00pm 

28.3.22 
& 

29.3.22 

Reception 
Performance to 
parents & carers 

2.15pm 

1.4.22 Break up for 
Easter  

3.00pm 

4.4.22  
to 

18.4.22 

 
Easter Holidays 

 

19.4.22 Back to school 8.45am 
 

 

mailto:Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk

